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LPEA To Host Community Solar Webinar Ahead of Application Launch 
 
DURANGO, Colo. – La Plata Electric Association (LPEA) members are encouraged to 

participate in an upcoming webinar to learn about the Sunnyside Community Solar program, 

which promises accessible, sustainable energy solutions. Scheduled for June 25 at 6:00 PM via 

Zoom, this informational session precedes the program's application opening on July 1. To 

register, visit lpea.coop. 

  

The Sunnyside Community Solar initiative is designed to empower members by offering hassle-

free access to clean, locally sourced energy. Participants can subscribe to fully maintained solar 

panels without upfront costs or changes to their property. Key benefits of the program include 

income-qualified options that enable eligible members to save 20% on their monthly energy 

charge. Moreover, subscribers can customize their solar panel subscription to precisely match 

their energy needs and enjoy a portable subscription that moves with them within LPEA's service 

area. 

  

The upcoming webinar provides an opportunity for interested individuals to gain comprehensive 

insights into the Sunnyside Community Solar program, ask questions, and prepare for the 

application process that will open on July 1.  

 

Interested parties are encouraged to mark their calendars for June 25 and join the webinar via 

Zoom to learn more about this opportunity. For more information and to access the webinar link, 

please visit lpea.coop. 
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